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February is always a quiet month and the weather
has been particularly unkind with a number of
events around the UK being cancelled. However,
we have a few announcements, so here we go….

2024 Annual General Meeting
We are fast approaching the time for the UK
Women’s Disc Golf Association Annual General

Meeting (AGM)..
The meeting is a
necessary
constitutional
process to reflect
on the past year
and sign off our
finances.

Prior to the AGM it will be time for Board Elections
to take place as well as any other roles on offer to
be applied for.
During the next week Members will receive an
email outlining the positions available, how to
apply and the timescales. At the end of March
Members will be contacted with details of
applicants and will be required to vote. The
outcome of the voting will be submitted with
details of the Agenda and Executive Board
Reports in time for the AGM.

The AGM will be followed with a Bingo Fundraiser
at 7pm. See the details below.

Bingo Fundraiser Night for Elva
Our UKWDGA Treasurer, Elva Preston has been
contributing so much to
the disc golf scene as
well as the UKWDGA
during the last couple of
years, so we’ve decided
to hold a Bingo
Fundraiser Night to help
her with her 2024
quest…….

Elva said “This year I will be competing on the
DGPT Euro Tour. So far I have spots secured at the
Belgium Open, Norway Open, Heinola Open and
the Ale Open with hopefully two more events still
to be entered in a few weeks time. Thanks so
much for the support and I can't wait to go out
there representing Team GB and the UKWDGA”

So Members come along to this event, which will
follow the AGM. We will have 2 games with prizes
for Full House, 2 Lines and 1 Line in each game.
All proceeds raised will go to help support Elva in
her European campaign. Details on how to sign
up will be out soon.

2024 Spring Sling &WGE

We are excited to be taking disc golf to North
Wales this year. The Registration for the 2024
Spring Sling & WGE, to be held at Silver Birch Disc
Golf Course, Betws-yn-Rhos, Abergele, will be
opening in early March, with UKWDGA Members
and Supporter Tag holders getting the chance to
register first.

As well as a PDGA Women’s Global Event this
tournament is also an affiliated BDGA Tour event,
so all players looking to gain Tour points can play
here too. Lot’s of information will be on the
Registration Form, so look out for the
announcement.

Members Monthly Draw
For our free Members Monthly Draw, sponsored
by our Supporter MVP Disc Sports, we had a great
addition for any disc
golfer, certainly playing at
the moment, an MVP
Umbrella..
The lucky winner of this
prize for February 2024
was Melodie Zehnder.
Congratulations Melodie.
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https://ukwdga.org/monthly-draw/
https://mvpdiscsports.com/

